
Work Continues on the Habitat House
On October 28, a group of clergy and parishioners
from Bruton joined with other area churches and
Thrivent Financial to build and raise the walls on the
Habitat House we're helping to sponsor.  Thank you
to all who participated that day and on the Bruton
Build Day on November 18.

In order to get the family into their home as soon
as possible, Habitat will continue working on the
house every Wednesday and Thursday until the end of the year. You can volunteer by
going to http://bit.ly/BPCHABITAT and clicking on the All Events tab. In the drop
down menu, choose the Thrivent Builds Bruton Parish Group and then select your
date.  If there's a waitlist, put your name in, and they'll notify you if they can take more
people. You may also contact the Rev'd Lauren McDonald to sign up or ask questions.

Working on the house is a wonderful way to make a difference for a hard-working
family in our community, especially in this season when we are particularly thankful for
all that God has given to us!


